Dear Yinka,




As a Councillor for Frognal and Fitzjohns ward I would like to raise an objection to planning application
Number 2019/0691/P. Flat 1, 8 Frognal.

I note the objection raised by the Redington Frognal Neighourhood Forum, and have also heard concerns
from neighbouring properties. I'm dismayed to learn that the developer has cut back foliage and trees, and
built a high white fence obscuring adjacent properties.

I believer that this proposal would compromise the privacy and outlook for neighbouring flats. It's
inappropriate for the local area, and so I object to it.
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